May 20, 2019
Hello Neighbor,

I'm writing to let you know of some rail work that will affect traffic and parking on 18th Street between lllinois
and 3rd Street starting Wednesday, May 22, through Friday, May 24. Please see details below and feel free to
share with the residents in your building.

The work will take place Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday starting around 8:00 a.m. with set up
and finishing by 8:00 p.m. at the latest. Please note there will be no parking on 18th Street between
3rd and lllinois.

Northbound 3rd Street will go down to one lane at 18th Street from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (no full closure).
And 18th Street, between 3rd Street and lllinois Street, will be one lane eastbound only from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m.

Construction details:
e Work taking place 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
e Installing polyuria rail coating
e Installing bonding cables
e Potentially pouring concrete

Street closures:
e Northbound 3rd Street will go down to one lane at 18th Street from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (no full
closure)
e 18th Street, between 3rd Street and Illinois Street, will be one lane eastbound only from 8:00 a.m. to
5:00 p.m (no full closure)

This work won't affect access to the garage at 700 lllinois.
Please let me know if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Erin McMillan

Public Information Officer
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency



